
Our phone line will be closed on Tuesday 15 March
Our phone line will be unavailable on Tuesday 15 March 2022 until 12pm.

During the outage, you can still:

email us

leave a message

or call after 12pm. 

Contact us (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/contact-us/)

Payment dates
There is no disruption to payments. 

Urgent help
There are a number of organisations that can provide help if you need it on the public holidays.

Visit our 'Need urgent help now?' page for contact details (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/contact-us/need-urgent-
help-now/)

If you have concerns with services funded by Veterans’ Affairs, contact your service provider directly.

Date

10 March 2022

Tags

Updates for clients (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=20)
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